
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY 


P.O. BOX 268 

FORT WINGATE, NM 87316 


January 6,2010 

Mr. James P. Bearzi 
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

I received a letter from NMED dated 6 November 2009 entitled, "Notice of Disapproval 
Administrative Completeness Determination, Class 3 Permit Modification Application. OB/OO 
Corrective Action Management Unit, Fort Wingate Depot Activity". Tr,e letter indicated a revised 
permit application must be submitted by 19 December 2009. 

NMED's comments were discussed with your staff on 24 November 2009. As agreed on that 
call we are hereby requesting an extension to resubmit from 19 December 2009 to 19 January 
2010. 

If you have questions or require further information, please call me al (330) 358-7312. 

CF: 
Tammy Diaz-Martinez, NMED HWB 
Dave Cobrain, NMED HWB 
John Kieling, NMEO HWB 
Laurie King, U.S. EPA Region 6 
Chuck Hendrickson, U.S. EPA Region 6 
Sharlene Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation 
Eugenia Quintana, Navajo Nation 
Steve Beran, Zuni Pueblo 
Edward Wemytewa, Zuni Pueblo 
Valerie Lahalla, Zuni Pueblo 
Clayton Seoutewa, Southwest Region BIA 
Charles Long. Navajo Nation 
Rose Duwyenie, Navajo BIA 
Judith Wilson, BIA 
Eldine Stevens, BIA 
Ben Burshia, BIA 

Mark Patterson 
BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
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